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Christmas Market 

 

The children’s department, Chapel Hill Mission Team, and GISD would like to invite you to come out 
on Saturday, December 2nd from 3-6pm to the Christmas Market. Our mission team will be selling 
our famous Gifts in a Jar (the Winter Bean Soup) with proceeds going to the mission trip. We have 
54 jars only and once they are sold, they are gone! The children will be hosting a craft booth with 
wooden crafts for sale and activities for the children. There will be food, crafts, handmade items for 
sale and activities for everyone. Please come out and support us! 
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Website Survey 

Do you use our website? We want to know! As we continue 

to grow and reach out into our community, our website can 

be an important tool for everyone. Now we want to see who 

in our congregation uses it. Please email Emily, 

office@chapelhillumc.org, with your answer. Thank you! 

 
 

Church Office Closed 

 
The church office will be closed for Thanksgiving on 

November 22nd, 23rd, and 24th. We hope that you will 

take that time to spend it with your family and come to 

our church’s Thanksgiving Feast November 19th right 

after worship. 
 

The Gee Family 

Archie Shivar 

Betty Granbery 

Martha Johnson 

Barbara McConnell 

The Family of Bob Bull 

The Family of Phyllis Wenz 

The Family of Teresa Gutridge – The Bandy Family 

Those Affected by Hurricane Irma, Maria, and Harvey 

Puerto Rico 

Those affected by the earthquakes in Mexico 

Mary Francis Waggoner 

Colton Graham – Ruth Fuls 

Jerry Coen (health) – Kelly Patterson 10/29 

Sutherland Springs, TX 

Kevin Rowe (health) – Donna Daggett 11/6 

Micaela Martinez’s niece Erica – Kelly Patterson 11/7 

The Family of Jessie Haney – Roxanne Rawdon 

Christy Hopkins – Kelly Page11/7 
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Wednesday, November 15 

10:00 AM Staff Meeting 

6:30 PM Coin Club 

7:00 PM Plus 4s Square Dancers 

7:30 PM Chancel Choir 

Thursday, November 16 

6:00 PM Prayer Team 

7:00 PM Weekly Bible Study 

Friday, November 17 

10:00 AM GISD Gym 

Sunday, November 19 

PLEDGE SUNDAY 

8:45 AM Chapel Bells 

9:15 AM Sunday School 

10:30 AM Worship 

11:30 AM Thanksgiving Feast 

11:30 AM Children's Choir 

2:00 PM Le Fe Que Vince Almundo 

5:00 PM UMYF 

Monday, November 20 

GISD CLOSED THROUGH 11/24 

10:00 AM Companions in Christ 

11:30 AM Prayer Group 

Tuesday, November 21 

9:30 AM Trustees Meeting 

10:30 AM Nurture Committee Meeting 

1:00 PM Staff Meeting 

Wednesday, November 22 

OFFICE CLOSED THROUGH 11/24 

Thursday, November 23 

THANKSGIVING 

Sunday, November 26 

8:45 AM Chapel Bells 

9:15 AM Sunday School 

10:30 AM Worship 

11:30 AM Children's Choir 

11:30 AM Outreach Meeting 

2:00 PM Le Fe Que Vince Almundo 

5:00 PM UMYF 
 

Please see our full calendar at: 

https://www.chapelhillumc.org/getinvolved/calendar/ 

Heidi Tolle 11/3 Steve Bandy 11/6 William Maxwell 11/6 

Bill Chapman 11/8 Gary Fleming 11/9 Donna Daggett 11/12 
Angel Sanchez 11/13 Claudia O’Shea 11/14 Vin Scheihagen 11/16 
Bitsy Laney 11/17 Neela Metzger 11/17 Sherri Stansell 11/26 
Kenneth Stansell 11/26 Karyn Harlow 11/27 Tom Laney 11/27 
Mary Bandy 11/28 Donna Hoisington 11/29  
   
   
   
   

 

 

BIRTHDAY REMINDER:  Please let our church office know your birthdate, mm/dd/yyyy, so your church family can acknowledge 

your special day.  Your óyearô will remain private:  office@chapelhillumc.org 

 

 

November Usher List 
 

5 – Habib and Pat Khoury, Joel and Kim Rangel 
12 – Tom and Jan Wooldridge, Kathy Scheihagen, Charlie Wood 
19 – Linda Pace, Cindy Brown, Evelyn Womble, Robert Putnam 
26 – Craig Davis, Madeline Davis, Sandy Fletcher, Charles Loper 

 

 
 

 
 

 

We will continue to look at Our Circle as a church and how we are going 

to continue to pray circles in our community together. Stay tuned for 

updates and look at our bulletin boards for a larger image of Our Circle. 

 
 

 
 

We Are… Hope 
 

It’s no secret that most churches in our society are suffering from a 
decline in both participation and membership. We believe that 
identity crisis may be at the root of this issue. How are we supposed 
to convince others to walk up to our door if we don’t know what we 
can provide for them when they enter? That’s why we as a church 
have been studying how a large part of our identity can be found in 
providing help, hope, and home to those around us. 
 
As we discussed last week, many people come to the church seeking 
help. There are far too many people around us aimlessly wandering 
through life, searching for some sort of purpose in the middle of their 
hardships and strife. However, God promises us hope for a brighter 
future in both this life and the next. Join us this week as we study 
how we can embrace this fact as a part of our identity and share it 
with those around us. 
 

See you there! 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Saturday, December 2 from 9-11 we will be decorating the 
sanctuary for Advent/Christmas. All are invited to join the worship 
committee and UMM for this annual tradition.  Donuts, coffee & 
juice will provided. See you then! 

 
 

 
 

 

For our November Monthly Outreach Project, we invite you to bring 

donations to the Sukkot Booth that has been built by the Children’s 

Ministry. The donations are for the Metrocrest food pantry, which is 

experiencing a big increase in the number of people they serve.  

Please shop from the list below and drop off your donations in the 

Sukkot Booth at the front of the Sanctuary. 

 

Urgent Pantry Needs: 

¶ Soup 

¶ Tomato Products (Tomato Sauce/Paste, Spaghetti Sauce) 

¶ Baking Items (Flour, Cooking Oil, Sugar, Cake mixes) 

¶ Tuna, Chili, other Canned Meat 
 

 

Thank you for serving the people right here in our community! 

Want something in the Newsletter? 
Send your newsletter article to office@chapelhillumc.org by 11am Monday. 

Need to reserve a room or get an event on the calendar? 
Please fill out an Event Request Form located on o our website: chapelhillumc.org, 

email office@chapelhillumc.org, or in02 the folders on the table in the narthex 

Want a bulletin insert or announcement slide? 
Look at the standards and procedures in the folders on the narthex table and turn it 

in by 4pm Thursday. 

 

Our Circle 
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